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1. Assessment’s last meeting was November 17th  

o We have begun planning for our assessment of ILO#1 this year which will include 
gathering data from Tableau, gathering artifacts from faculty and a student survey.   

o Committee members will also begin discussions with faculty within their departments 
to update assessment plans for next academic year (2024-25) 

 


